Town of Lee, NH
Town Center Vision Committee
Minutes of the Meeting on September 4, 2018

Town Center Vision Committee (TCVC) Members present: Pat Jenkins, Bambi Miller, Cord
Blomquist, Ben Genes, John Tappan, and Scott Bugbee

Members Absent: None

Others Present: Anne Tappan, Lou Grondin

1.

2,

6.

7.

Minutes written by:

Chairman Bugbee called the meeting to order at 6:02pm.

The Committee debriefed of the LBA kick-off meeting and the 3:00pm Skype call earlier
in the day. The general consensus was that the kick-off meeting went OK but there were
some indications of problems, while the Skype call suffered from serious equipment or
connection shortcomings. From our interactions with LBA so far, it appears that Mr.
Robicsek doesn’t fully understand the desired relationship between the TCVC and LBA.
The TCVC will be drafting a letter to LBA clarifying the desired relationship for this
design process. The Committee has also determined that the TCVC will be making the
presentations to the Lee citizens about the project.

The Committee discussed the booth for the Town Fair and what will be displayed and
discussed. The boards used previously will be used but only the first three covering the
conditions of the buildings at the town center, not the remaining boards discussing the
proposed warrant articles and the plan.

LBA will be meeting with town staff, committees, and commissions the week of
September 17, 2018. Members of the TCVC will be present at all the meetings. LBA will
do a walk-through of the Town Center Buildings the week of September 24" 2018.

The Committee scheduled our next for Wednesday, September 12, 2018 at 6:00pm.
Subsequent meetings will be scheduled as needed.

Meeting adjourned at 6:51pm

Our next scheduled megting is: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 at 6:00pm.

"~ Scott Bugbee, Chair
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